
Things to remember in Year 4: 

 I have guided reading on Wednesday and will remember to bring in my 

book. 

 I have swimming on Thursday afternoons. 

 The expectation in Year 4 is that everyone will read for at least 15 minutes 

every day.  This is my homework every night. My reading record needs to 

be in school every day and will be checked. If I have read I may receive 

CLEMs to spend in the CLEMs shop and get a dip in the box on Friday.  

 Additional homework (KUNCU) may be sent. This will need to be returned 

in time for the next lesson (usually the next day). This is to help me keep up 

in lessons and make good progress. 

  

Learning in Year 4: 

 Spelling continues to be a focus for us as we move into Spring Term. The 

children have all been given a little notebook and some coloured pencils to 

help them learn their spellings. Other strategies that may help are playing 

games such as scrabble or hangman, having a mini test at home or drawing 

pictures. Please help your child by allowing them access to paper and draw-

ing materials. Do try to remember that spelling takes time—it cannot be 

learned just by copying words out but needs to be practised regularly. 

 Learning apps have been provided for home use. These have been carefully 

chosen in order to help your child to make progress in their learning. Your 

child will have their own login and password for  Reading Buddy, Timeta-

ble Rockstars and Mathletics. Children should try and use these if they can 

although we do appreciate that not every one has internet access or devices. If 

you do not have the internet and require paper practice materials please con-

tact Ms Nichol or Miss O’ Connor and we will be happy to help. 

 Children have access to our Class library at school and may change their li-

brary book as often as they wish. In addition, they will receive a new guided 

book every week and may also access their Reading Buddy account. Please 

ensure that all school reading books are returned to school.  
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